
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

Thank you for continuing to support the PFA activities.  We have raised a total of 

£3037 so far. 

 

ACTIVITIES THIS TERM 

 Tues 25th February from 3.30 pm 

Bring and Share Fuddle: Bring a dish and share as part of the St Margaret 

Clitherow Family. The PFA will serve teas & coffee (bring your change). 

Donations will be collected to support coach costs for Year 6 end of year trip.  

 

 Tues 24th March 

Mothers’ Day Fashion Show and #Goldenmums. See attached poster.  Tickets 

will be on sale soon. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD TO NEXT TERM (further information to follow) 

 Year 6 School Disco 

 Sports days 

 *Summer Fun day  

 

 

Communication:  You can now see messages clearly displayed on the white 

boards! 

 

 Please let us or the office know if you can help!  Messages can be sent through 

the Schoolcomms Service - Text: 0115 8240425 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

The PFA 

 27th January 2020 
 



 

 

 

Bring and Share Fuddle – Tuesday, 25th February 2020 

 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________ Year group: ___________ 

 

 Our family would like to join and bring a meal to share 

 

 I would like to hear more about how to get involved in the PFA.  

 

 

Signed: __________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ____________ 

 

 

 

 


